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Mr. President, 
The Kingdom of Bahrain warmly welcomes the delegation of Vietnam, and thanks them for their presentation of its national report.
Bahrain welcomes Vietnam’s commitment to the promotion and protection of human rights, and we welcome its efforts since the 3rd cycle, especially in revising laws in line with its international commitments.
We offer the following recommendations: 
1- Continue to implement its strategies and national programs with regards to vulnerable groups and victims of human trafficking. 
2- Further promote awareness on human rights by providing training programs for government officials.

The Kingdom of Bahrain wishes Vietnam a successful review.
Thank you.
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